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Victoria Davis

Mendocino Planning Commission
501 Low Gap Road

Ukiah, CA 95482

Victoria Davis

Mendocino County Department of Planning and Building Services
860 North Bush Street

Ukiah, CA 95482

Dear Ms. Davis:

This letter concerns the Planning Commission Staff Report, GP_2006-0008 and
R_2006-0012, that deals with the application of William and Tona Moores. Our concern
is associated with the items on page 2 of the report that are identified as Southeast Area
and Northeast Area. Since 1982, when we purchased land in Irish Beach, these areas
have been designated either RL 160 or FL 160. Since 2000, when we built our home in
Irish Beach, these areas have been designated either RL 160 or FL 160.

Now, in 2018, the Moores are requesting that these areas be designated as Timber

Production Areas (TP 160). We consider this new designation to be unacceptable and
we are relieved that your recommendation is to deny this request.

Sincerely,

S un arrne. Whitakes
Stoax WIS

Suzanne and Stephen Whitaker
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